
SARAH SHAHINA KHAN LARSEN M.D.

Dear Honorable Yasmeen Rashid, 

 Thank you for all you are doing in Pakistan. My sister, Nasim Khan and I are so inspired by 

what we are reading, watching and learning about your efforts. Our Grandfather before he 

passed away in Atlanta, Georgia, in the United States shared with us a dream for the 

Pakistani Government to build a hospital on his property in Pakistan. My grandfather's lands 

have been donated.  

 

My sister and I would very much like to see a hospital and Modern Medical School built 

there. We will come to the region and bring resources such as doctors, books, and modern 

medical equipment for the hospital. We will begin an ongoing relationship to help your area 

in Kehroor Paka thrive in health. 

 

Our parents, Farida and Sadiq Zia Khan brought us to America in the 70s and we have been 

quite educated in Medicine, Media and Nonprofit work throughout the world. Our brothers 

Shahzad and Shawn Khan are very supportive of empowering this region in Pakistan as well. 

We would love to help in Pakistan. We would love the government to begin building a 

hospital and we are happy to assist.

To: Yasmeen Rashid 

        Minister Of Health 

        Provincial Assembly of The Punjab 

 

From: Dr. Sarah Larsen 

            Granddaughter of Subadar Zia Mohammed Khan 

            Rind Jada 

            Tehseel Kehroor Paka  

            Zala Lau Therna, District Multhan 

 

Re: To Build Hospital and Modern Medical School 

Teaching and Learning Facility in Kehroor Paka, Pakistan 

          

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Dr. Sarah Larsen
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